
 

June 17, 2021 

 

The Honorable Robert Menendez   The Honorable Nydia Velázquez   

United States Senate      U.S. House of Representatives 

528 Hart Senate Office Building    2302 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Senator Menendez and Representative Velázquez:  

 

http://www.naic.org/
/sites/default/files/inline-files/cmte_c_cannabis_wg_exposure_understanding_cannabis_marketplace_0.pdf
/sites/default/files/inline-files/cmte_c_cannabis_wg_exposure_understanding_cannabis_marketplace_0.pdf
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Thank you for sponsoring this bill, and we look forward to working with you as the legislative 

process moves forward.  

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
     

 
             
David Altmaier     Dean L. Cameron 

NAIC President     NAIC President-Elect 

Commissioner      Director 

Florida Office of Insurance Regulation  Idaho Department of Insurance 

 


